
   

       
WEEKLY VIDEO DIARY 

You can keep up-to-date with 

everything Ardleigh Green by 

watching our video 

diary/update posted on our 

website every week! 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our Coffee Mornings this week.  It was so 

lovely to see so many of you and we do hope you found the content useful.  We hope 

you are also enjoying looking over the Passports, Boarding Passes and Worldly Wise 

booklets with your child. 

 

Those who attended the Coffee Mornings will have heard that Ardleigh Green Learning 

Federation is looking for a Parent Governor from both the Infant and Junior school.  A 

letter will soon be coming home regarding this.  If you are interested, please do let Mr 

Morris know. 

 

As part of our Harvest celebration this year, we will be holding an assembly in school 

and we would like to donate harvest gifts to the Salvation Army for their work with the 

homeless.  Please can you support us by sending in tins or packet food only, NO FRESH 

PRODUCE.  Anything that can be stored is suitable including soups, beans, vegetables, 

meat and fish etc.  It would be really useful if you could also check the shelf life.  We 

do hope you feel able to support this worthy cause. 

 

With many thanks for your continued support, Mr Morris and Mrs Johnson 

Stars of the Week   

 

Maisey-Leigh, Millie, Freddie, Kirpa, Freya, Freddie, Alex, 
George, Evie, Aaliyah, Evan, Eliana, Olivia and Peycho 

Congratulations!

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Well Being Hub 

Next date is Monday 28th 

October at our Ardleigh 

Green Family Centre from  

9 – 11 am 

Do come along! 

NO NUTS! 

We do have children in our 

school with severe allergies.  

Please can we ask you to 

ensure you do not send nuts or 

nut products in your child’s 

packed lunch.  

Thank you! 


